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This Addendum consists of the Connecticut Resources Recovery Authority’s (CRRA) responses 

to written questions received by CRRA by 5:00 p.m., Monday, March 21, 2011, the deadline 

specified in the Instructions to Bidders for the submission of written questions. 

1. RESPONSES TO QUESTIONS 

1.1  Question When will CRRA or member towns start converting carts to 96 gallons? 

Answer At this time there is no set schedule for member towns to convert to the 

larger 96-gallon curbside containers used to facilitate single-stream re-

cycling. Even so, the use or non-use of 96-gallon containers has no bear-

ing on the operation and maintenance of the Stratford IPC as a transfer 

station as contemplated by this RFB. Whether or not recyclables are de-

livered to the Stratford IPC on a single-stream or dual-stream basis, all 

of the material will be transported to the Hartford RRC for processing. 

1.2  Question The Stratford IPC is permitted to receive 500 tons/day. Can the Mid-

Connecticut Regional Recycling Facility receive 500 tons/day on top of 

the current daily receipts? 

Answer It is estimated that during the period of time that the Stratford IPC will 

be operated as a transfer station, a maximum of 600 tons/week or 120 

tons/day of recyclables will be delivered and subsequently transported 

to the Hartford RRC for processing. This is well below the Hartford 

RRC’s permitted capacity taking into account the current volume of ma-

terial delivered to the Hartford RRC. 

1.3  Question Is Contractor required to pay property taxes to the Town of Stratford? 

 Answer No. 
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